Nadiaaiia, . WOKINGHAM COPY.

11 .

8th June, 1944.
Dear 3ir,

Wlth reference to my letter of the 23rd ultimo
enclosling the deferred reports on the motorship
"AUNA KNUDSEN", I now send for the information and guidance

of the Surveyors Suez report 110.261 recently received on
this case.

I shall be glad if you will attach the seme to
the documents already Iin your possesslon and at the same
time let me know how the case stands, as the vessel's namre
has not yet appeared in your return of vessels under survey.

I am, Dear Sipr,
Yours faithfully,
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The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL .



